
  

 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 
GREENE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

 

DATE:  August 24, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 
   [Pursuant to: 23 CFR 771.121(b)] 
 
PROJECT: Kansas Expressway Extension 
   Farm Road 190 to Republic Road 
   Federal Aid Project Number 5909(802) 
 
CC:  Federal Highway Administration 

 
 

This is to advise the public that the Federal Highway Administration has made a Finding of No 
Significant Impact (FONSI) for the above-referenced project.  The FONSI is available for electronic 
viewing at Greene County’s website at https://greenecountymo.gov/highway/future_projects.php.  A 
hard copy of the FONSI can be obtained upon written request to: 
 
 

Mr. Adam Humphrey, P.E. 
Assistant Administrator, Greene County Highway Department 

2065 North Clifton Avenue 
Springfield, MO 65803 

 
 

County of   GREENE  State of Missouri 

GREENE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 
2065 N CLIFTON, SPRINGFIELD, MO  65803 

FAX (417) 831-5216 

(417) 831-3591 

      BOB CIRTIN               HAROLD BENGSCH            LINCOLN P. HOUGH             RICK ARTMAN 
Presiding Commissioner                Commissioner 1st District                    Commissioner 2nd District                          Administrator 
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